
 
 
Tuesday, October 1, 2019 
 

 The TSA Club is meeting TODAY after school in the library. We will hold elections and begin one of the TSA 

events! 

 If you are looking for a class that provides multiple credit options and is a great experience? Consider signing up 

for NJROTC. It’s not too late! 

 HOSA fall leadership field trip forms are due today, October first.  Remember you need to become a club 

member and pay your dues to the treasurer to attend.  See Mrs. DeLuca if you have questions. 

 Has anyone ever told you that you look JUST like a celebrity? If so, then be a star in this the 2020 yearbook and 

send your picture to ehsyearbook2020@gmail.com with the name of the celebrity you look like. 

 The first Green Club meeting is happening now during CHAMPS in S202.   

 If you are interested in making a guitar, pick up an application in the library.  Complete guitar applications are 

due this Friday 

 Mr. Stair is still out on Jury Duty, so GSA will be held in the library on Tuesday.  Next Tuesday we will be back in 

Mr. Stair’s room for a pizza party! 

 Did you know the Seahawks logo was inspired by Northwest Coast Native American art? Today, and tomorrow, 

in the library, during both lunches, you can make an animal or Seahawks logo in the style of traditional 

Northwest Coast Native American Art. You’ll have the option of making a button or bookmark.  Hosted by the 

Makerspace club.  Please join us! 

 Super snack will start today after school in the cafeteria.   

 On Wednesday, October 16, all sophomores and pre-registered 11th graders will take the PSAT – the preliminary 

SAT College Board exam.  Depending upon course grades, non-testing students will be assigned a Late Arrival or 

invited to attend Academic Support.  Don’t want to be assigned Academic Support?  Then NOW is a great time 

to get those grades up! 

 Attention ALL students!! Do you know a 2nd language?  Maybe a 3rd or 4th language?  If you can read, write, 

speak and listen in a language other than English, you could earn up to 4 high school credits depending upon 

your level of proficiency.  The World Language Assessment is Wednesday, November 13th.   Buy your test today 

from the Treasurer for $10.  The deadline for registration is Friday, October 11! 

 Do you like teriyaki? How about anime or ninja warriors or world history? If you would like to learn about an 

exciting opportunity to take an educational tour of Japan, bring a parent or guardian to Ms. Materne’s room, 

A319, tomorrow at 6 PM. 

 

Today in Sports 
 

 Volleyball at Lynnwood at 7:00 

 Girls soccer vs Lynnwood at Lincoln field at 7:00 

 Girls swim vs Marysville-Getchell at Forest Park Pool at 2:30 


